
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Invitation Letter 

To who may be concerned 
 
We are delighted to extend a warm invitation to you for the 18th International Conference on 
Computer and Electrical Engineering (ICCEE 2025), which is scheduled to take place in the dynamic 
city of Singapore from June 20 - 22, 2025. 
 
ICCEE 2025 is a remarkable gathering that serves as a pivotal platform for professionals, researchers, 
and academics in the fields of computer and electrical engineering. This conference will bring 
together the brightest minds from around the globe, providing an excellent opportunity for 
knowledge exchange, collaboration, and networking. Whether you are looking to present your own 
work, learn from others, or expand your professional network, this conference is not to be missed. 
 
During the three-day event, you can expect to be inspired by keynote speeches and invited speeches. 
There will also be a series of parallel sessions, covering a wide range of topics such as artificial 
intelligence and computer networks. The tentative program is as follows 

 June 20, 2025 (Friday) Arrival & Material Collecting 

 June 21, 2025 (Saturday) 

Opening 
Keynote Speeches & Group Photo 
Lunch 
Peer-Reviewed Papers' Oral Presentations 
Dinner Banquet 

 June 22, 2025 (Sunday) 
Peer-Reviewed Papers' Oral Presentations 
Poster Presentations 
One-day Tour(Optional) 

 
Please note that this invitation letter cannot be used for visa application purposes. We sincerely hope 
that you will join us in Singapore and be part of this exciting event. Your presence will contribute to 
the success of ICCEE 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Organizing Committee 
ICCEE2025 


